


                         CHEDISTON AND LINSTEAD GROUPED PARISH COUNCIL
A meeting was due on Monday 26 September 2022 at 7.30pm in Chediston Church Rooms – (meeting previously scheduled for 19 September 2022)
MINUTES
1.	The Chairman's welcomed Councillors, and a member of the public, those present were Janet Heath, Jo Wareham and John Ibbott.
2.	Apologies were received from Sarah Ward and Cllr Stephen Burroughes.  Jonny 	e-mailed to say he may be able to attend later following a work commitment.
3. 	Unfortunately, no other Councillors attended and therefore the meeting was not 	quorate and closed at 8:10 p.m.  Items on the Agenda will be carried over to 	the next meeting on 21 November in Linstead Village Hall
	                        	 
                                     


Signed ………John Ibbott…………….    Dated    21 November 2022………...



